Thank you reception/open House for Warner employees and volunteers



Faith Minton<minton.faith@gmail.com>

To:

Sudy Newman-Rogers - Select Board Admin

⊕ Reply Reply all Forward Forward



Thu 10/2/2025 7:08 PM

Dear Warner select board,

I would like to coordinate an "Appreciation Reception" for Warner Town employees and the volunteers currently serving on Warner Town boards and committees. The date would be Thursday, November 20 4-5:30pm in the lower meeting room. There will be light refreshments served. The food will be donated by the volunteers coordinating this event. There will be a set up team at 3:30 pm and a cleanup team at 5:30pm. The room will be ready for the budget committee meeting at 7 pm that evening.

With your approval I would like to begin organizing. May I say it is supported by the Warner Select Board?

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that it is safe.

Thank you, Faith Minton